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This is a recording: 

Both Edythe & I have mentioned this several times but the information just 
doesn’t seem to get out to people. So, please repeat this to your clubs - 
loudly. 

When you send us information, tell us who you are and the club you 
belong to.  You can blame it on my age (I’m not speaking for Edythe here) 
but I simply can’t remember the club that goes with every name.  And 
when you also leave off your name it can be a real puzzle.  This actually 
happens.  This is a particular problem when I get a text.  Often all I have 
for identification is a phone number.  I really don’t remember the names & 
clubs that go with every one of your phone numbers. 

I have started a new web page.  It is “Welcome” page to aim prospective 
dancers to.  It is meant to draw prospective dancers in.  It is intended to 
be simple and inviting.  This is something I am not good at.  I would 
appreciate suggestions of ways to make it simple and inviting. 

It’s address is:  www.Welcome.SquareDanceMissouri.com.  It’s use would 
be to appear in print.  When you do anything that appears in print, that is 
not specific to your club or a specific dance. 

Newspaper articles 
Handout flyers 
Anything in print going to the public 

Again, it is:  www.Welcome.SquareDanceMissouri.com. 

I have been posting quite a few pictures & videos, and they are not all 
from the Northwest district.  Quite a few of them are from the St. Louis 
Metro.  Pictures: www.Pictures.SquareDanceMissouri.com,  Videos: 
www.Videos.SquareDanceMissouri.com. 

The state festival website is up to date although I expect there will be 
changes and additions:  www.Festival.SquareDanceMissouri.com. 


